
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
VGCC Newsletter March 24, 2022  
 

New Director of Golf Now at VGCC 

Vulcan Golf & Country Club is pleased to announce the 

addition of Scott Hatchard as our new Director of Golf, 

PGA Professional and Food & Beverage Manager. Scott 

comes to us from the East Coast of Canada and brings a 

wealth of experience in many areas of golf club 

operations.  

Scott and his wife Christine, who has also worked 

extensively in the golf industry, are hoping to bring a 

fresh, inviting and innovative approach to customer 

service for VGCC and look forward to meeting and 

working with you all in 2022 and beyond. Feel free to pop 

by the club anytime to chat a little golf and catch up on 

what’s new at VGCC. 

Our Pro Shop will be fully stocked with many of the 

familiar name brands in the industry and although there 

may be a few supply chain issues we expect our shop to 

be very well stocked very soon.  

We expect many welcomed additions in the upcoming 

days including some enhancements to our Player 

Development programs with the implementation of 

several new teaching/coaching programs, the addition of 

the COBRA Custom Club Fitting System and the new 

arrival of a Flightscope launch Monitor system to assist 

with game analysis, club fitting and teaching programs.  

We will have a full profile of Scott and a description of the 

full range of golf services etc... posted on our website very 

soon.  

 

 

OUR!!!! Dining Room    

The Board of Directors, Management and staff are very 

excited to announce the opening of the VGCC Grill this 

coming golf season and beyond. Scott has been extremely 

busy putting together his team, a delicious menu, some 

cool offerings and lots of enthusiasm for members and 

guests and occasion aliens to enjoy.  

Our menu will be designed with many fresh offerings, 

made in-house and inspired by the season. We will aspire 

to provide a friendly & relaxed atmosphere, operate with 

efficient functionality, and present a casual yet tasteful 

decor that provides a quality of professional service and 

product that reflects the overall concept of VGCC while 

contributing to the experience of the club’s members and 

guests.  

We have or are making some much needed customer 

service enhancements as well with additional POS 

stations, table and patio service, improved check in and 

sales practices and a fresh, inviting and efficient approach 

to service. 

New Banquet and Group Menu under construction 
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What’s Happening 

Annual General Meeting, 

Thursday April 14, 2022 7:00 p.m. Must be a member 

in good standing to attend.  

Meeting is held at the Clubhouse located at 710 1st St 

North, 

Vulcan AB, T0L 2B0 

 

Our Golf Course  The golf course has wintered nicely 

and we are anticipating a Mid-April opening date. We are 

excited about the 2022 season and our course as we do 

have several new pieces of turf grass equipment and very 

solid crew returning with a few new personnel additions. 

Stay tuned for additional updates.  

Junior Golf  

We are ramping up for the 2022 Junior Golf Season. With 

the change in the Covip-19 restrictions we are excited to 

announce a regeneration of our Junior Golf Program at 

VGCC. Many new initiatives are being planned including 

Instruction programs, events, player development 

programs including a newly offered coaching & teaching 

offering. STAY TUNED FOR ADDITIONAL DETAILS! 

Memberships for various age groups now available. 

Friday Night’s at VGCC 

This season we will be featuring “Friday Night’s at 

VGCC”. Nine & Dine nights, Friday Night Socials and 

Member Guest Mixed Nights are just some of the 

offerings. There will always be something happening at 

VGCC on Friday evenings.!! Drink Specials, Food 

Specials, live entertainment, music on the patio, Booze in 

the blender, BBQ nights and more. Stay on top of what’s 

going on Fridays at VGCC by visiting our website, 

checking out Facebook or asking one of our clubhouse 

crew. 

 

Tournaments & Events  

The 2022 tournament and event line has been posted on 

our website in the calendar section. Though most of our 

confirmed events have been scheduled we are still waiting 

on a few additional date confirmations. Details regarding 

all of our tournaments and events will be posted as they 

are confirmed. 

As Covid restrictions are being relaxed we are very 

excited about the opportunity to offer and/or re-offer our 

facility to many new event, functions and community 

groups. We will be offering a variety of function programs 

for all your group function needs. Attractive rates and 

menus will be offered designed to fit your needs and 

budget. Call Scott at the club at 403-485-2553 or email us 

at golfvulcan1@gmail.com.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Clubhouse Spring Cleaning 

Our Annual Spring Clubhouse Cleaning has been 

postponed until April 1. Volunteers are needed. Lunch and 

refreshments will be provided.  

Follow us on ; 

     

Custom Fit Golf Clubs Now 

Available at VGCC 

February 22, 2022 

mailto:golfvulcan1@gmail.com

